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Youth Month 

Each year, Credit Unions around the world celebrate Youth 

Month in April. It allows us the opportunity to recognize our 

young members, encourage them to save, and educate them 

about making sound financial decisions.  

Your Credit Union grants three young members a monetary 

award annually in honor of Youth Month. This year’s winners 

are: 

Ivy Frank - $100.00 

Shyla Ott - $50.00 

La’Yasmine Payne - $50.00 

Congratulations!! 

 

Annual Meeting 

We would like to inform 
our members that due to 
COVID we have yet to 
determine when we will 
be able to hold our 
annual meeting. We will 
notify our members once 
the meeting has been 
rescheduled.  
 

We would like to notify our members that Tom 

and Joan OBarto have resigned their positions on 

the Supervisory Committee after 15 years of 

service. We thank them for volunteering their 

time to help their credit union and wish them 

the best in their future endeavors.  

As such, the credit union currently needs to fill 

these two positions. If you are interested please 

call the credit union at 724-925-9354.    

Pauline Kriston Scholarship 

The Credit Union awards one member a $500 college scholarship each year. All full time students 
who have an active account with the Credit Union are eligible to apply and receive this scholarship.  

We are pleased to announce that the winner of the 2021 Pauline Kriston Scholarship is Kerry 
Malanosky. We would like to congratulate Kerry and wish her all the best in her future endeavors! 
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